
 

 

 
 

Wheelchair Services 
 
14th March 2023 

  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Please find attached a form that we have received from the wheelchair services.  
 
Until now the service has had a policy that parents must be present at any appointment held in 
school. After review, it has been decided that with the parent or carer’s written consent a pupil can now be 
seen in the school clinic, should a parent be unable to attend the appointment.  
 
If you wish for this arrangement to be available to your family, could you please fill in and return the 
attached form. These responses will be collated, and your consent recorded for future clinics. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 Mrs P Richardson 

Teaching Assistant 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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